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M/ AKF 22nd October, 1981

Mrgas Se Lyons,

Secretary to the Director,
Institut Francais du Royaume-Uni,
Gueensbury Place,

London ©5SW7 2DT

Dear Mrs. Lyons,

I enclose some g¢opies of the programme for our annual
conference at the Institut Francais du Royaume~Uni on Saturday,
14th November. We should be very pleased if Monsieur Tadier were
able to attend some, or all, of the meetings The proceedings will
be in Inglish and Catalan,

As you ecan see from the timetable, we should like to
make use of your fagilities between 2430 and 7430 on that afternoon.
I hope to contact your porter Monsieur Viadimir in the next few days
to arrvange details. As was suggested previously, we would like to
have tea at 4,00 p.ie and drinks at 7,00 psm. We hope Monsieur Vladimir
will be available from about half an hour before the begimning of the
meeting to sbout half an hour after ve finish and we understand that
we shall have to pay for his services at the standard hourly rate.

Hay we thank you again for your willing help in
accommodating our conference this year. Please do not hegitate to
contact me if there are any details which need clarification.

Yours sincerely,

Max We Yheeler {(Dr.)



